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Corridor EIS Archives

From: corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2006 10:42 AM
To: corridoreisarchives,
Subject: Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Comment M0001

Thank you for your comment, Gary  Marostica.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is M0001.  Once the 
comment response document has been published, please refer to the comment tracking number 
to locate the response.

Comment Date: June 10, 2006  10:41:39AM CDT

Preliminary Draft Corridor Map  Comment: M0001

First Name: Gary
Middle Initial: J
Last Name: Marostica
Organization: citizen
Address: 
City: 
State: ID
Zip: 
Country: USA
Privacy Preference: Withhold address only from public record

Comment Submitted:
I am excited to see this project moving forward with dispatch.  Keep up the good work.

Would like to see all the green power possible to be involved in this project to be 
utilized to the utmost.

Thanks

Questions about submitting comments over the Web?  Contact us at:  
corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov or call the Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Webmaster at 
(630)252-6182.


